
 Date  Name District Opinion Comment Action 

10/17/2018 

4:31 AM 
Bruce   For 

I'm delighted that Ordinance 18-39 is being 

rescinded. If and when the petition drive 

succeeds to have Ordinance 18-40 placed 

before the voters in a referendum, I hope that 

the Council will revoke this ordinance as well. 

Then, working with representative of St. Paul 

CARTless, I hope that the Council will craft a 

more balanced approach to any future attempt 

to adopt any MANDATORY trash collection 

program in St. Paul. By "balanced", I mean 

adopting a policy where residential trash fees 

are in line with what Mpls residents are 

charged. Also, having an opt-out feature for so-

called "zero wasters" who, by their habits, 

lessen their contribution to the solid waste 

stream. Also, that neighbors, and those in 

rental units of up to four units be allowed to 

share trash cans. Also, that the city forego 

attempts to tack on "administrative fees" to our 

property tax bill each year----when residents 

are paying the haulers directly, and not having 

the city collect residential trash disposal fees.  
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10/17/2018 

3:40 AM 
Meredith   For 

When I could choose my own hauler, my cost 

was $33/billing cycle. For the exact same size 

bin and service, I now pay $78/cycle. If I had 

an extra $500 a year, I would not be living in 

Frogtown! While I support organized hauling 

in general, this process has been, literally, a 

trash fire. Why are we paying more for less? It 

even charges us extra for organics! The 

petition is sufficient. If you didn't want us to 

demand a vote on it, you should have studied 

other organized trash systems and come up 

with something that works, and doesn't 

disproportionately affect economically 

disadvantaged communities.  
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10/17/2018 

1:25 AM 

Daniel 

Brown 
    

The success of this petition effort demonstrates 

how concerned and frustrated St. Paul residents 

are with the City's Organized Trash Program. I 

urge City Council to revise this plan to 

maintain what is good about it, but listen to 

concerns that residents have raised, so that we 

can have a more acceptable plan. Sharing 

garbage cans is not a crime. It makes sense, 

and it is economical for many, many residence.  
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 Date  Name District Opinion Comment Action 

10/15/2018 

5:52 AM 
Eric Lein    For 

A vote to find that "our" petition, with its 5,071 

valid signatures, on ORD 18-40 is sufficient 

will be greatly appreciated.  

+9 -1  

 


